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Happy New Year from your city Mayor and

Commission!

With a new year following an election we
have a new commission. Mayor Thacker,
Commissioner Magnan, Morales and
Rolfes were all re-elected. Todd Hall did
not run for re-election. The commission
has appointed Traci Hargrove to the open
commissioner seat.

Committees Assigned are as follows:
Bobby Thacker -Public Safety & Parks/ Beautification
Jeff Magnan - Finance & Code Enforcement
Doug Morales - Drainage & Architectural Control
Traci Hargrove - Website & Newsletter

Bill Rolfes -  Street/ Public Works & Trash/ Snow Removal

Bob Thacker Jeff Magnan |Doug Morales |Traci Hargrove Bill Rolfes Joyce Morphew
Mayor Commissioner [Commissioner Commissioner| Commissioner City Clerk
Public Safety Finance Drainage Website Street & Public Works Treasurer
Parks/ Beautification Code Enforcement | Architectural Con- Newsletter Sanitation & Snow
trol Removal
Tuesdays
@ Trash Pickup  (Every Tuesday)

City Commission Meeting the third Monday of the
Month at 7:00 pm

Ordinance Enforcement Board Tentatively meets
the Third Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 pm
Monday January 16th 7 p.m.

& Martin Luther King Day

Monday January 23rd 7 p.m.

& City of Goshen Commission Meeting

Tuesday February 14th

# Valentines Day
Monday, February 20th 7p.m.

@ Presidents Day

Monday February 27th

& City of Goshen Commission Meeting

Monday, March 19th

@ City of Goshen Commission Meeting 7p.m.

FOR NEWS, AND
EVENTS FOR THE CITY
OF GOSHEN GO TO:

CITYOFGOSHEN.COM

Sign up for our email list
on the website to get our
newsletter and any
announcements
pertaining to the City of
Goshen
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Just in case you haven’t been out at 5:30am on a Tuesday mornings to watch our garbage delivery we have front dump-
ing garbage trucks. They carry a front dumpster and the cans are picked up and dumped into it. This is open air and once
it gets full the truck then lifts the dumpster up and empties it in the back of the truck. This can cause loose garbage to
blow out and litter the city streets. It is more important than ever to make sure all your trash including junk mail and
loose papers are in a tied bag. This will keep your trash from blowing out of the front dumpster and the back of the truck.

For any needs with the garbage pickup for City of Goshen residents such as needing a large item

picked up, needing a trash can replaced etc., please email Republic at:

Goshen@RepublicServices.com This email goes directly to the City of Goshen’s Republic ac-

count manager. Be sure they respond prior to placing any large items or broken cans out for pick up.
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|How Littering Can Affect Local Waterways
Garbage can easily become aquatic trash if it is not properly disposed of or securely contained.
When garbage is littered on the ground rather than placed in a recycle, compost, or trash bin, rain
and wind often carries it into storm drains, streams, lakes, and rivers. For example, a cigarette
butt tossed on the ground might wash into a storm drain and travel through the stormwater
system, which in some cases, leads directly into waterways.
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Everyone pitching in with pride for
our City and our Community!
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CITY OF GOSHEN
ORDINANCE # 01-2018
AN ORDINANCE REQUIRING A LICENSE FOR RENTAL PROPERTY IN THE
CITY OF GOSHEN

WHEREAS, the City of Goshen finds that the operation of rental properties for compensation is a recogniza-
ble and distinct class of occupation within the City, which the City is entitled to tax and license under KRS 92.280,
with the fees from said license going to the general fund of the city to help defray the cost of maintaining cur-
rent contact (ownership, rental agent, occupant) information for all rental properties in the city and also the
cost of the providing of city services, such as lighting, police protection and public work expenditures, which
the rental properties use each day,

AND WHEREAS, the City finds that a narrowly tailored ordinance that establishes a registration and
permitting process enabling the City to keep and establish a means of clear and concise communication with
the owners, rental agents and occupants of rental property in the City is a reasonable regulation that addresses a
real public health and safety concern and which power is specifically authorized and given to the City under
KRS 92.280 and KRS 92.330,

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY OF GOSHEN COMMISSION:

No person shall engage in any rental of real property in the City of Goshen for which licenses are required by
any provision of this code or any other ordinance of the city without first applying for and obtaining a license from the
City Clerk or other duly authorized issuing authority. The fee for a license shall be $100.00.

All license fees shall be due or payable by September 1 of each year beginning August 1, 2020. Fees not paid
by September 1 shall be delinquent and shall automatically be increased by a ten percent (10%) penalty. Interest on
any delinquent fee shall increase at 1% per month. The license is valid from July 1 to June 30.

Architectural Control Form can be downloaded from the CityofGoshen.com web
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